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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

In early August our Medical Center

Facilities Team received a work order to

convert a space that had been used for food

service into a vaccine clinic. This was an

urgent request and the team had a deadline

of September 15 to complete the work.

Plant Manager Tina Arthur worked with

Project Manager Tomi Antic to lead the

effort and completed the work in record

time. Cecelia Yeary, UKHC Operations

Integration Director, had high praise for

the team and their work, saying “Wow!

Knowing what that looked like before I’m

super impressed. Awesome.” GREAT

JOB TOMI, TINA, & TEAM!

Recently, and in response to

observations that adherence to

mask requirement in public spaces

was waning among students,

Facilities Management partnered

with UK Marketing to develop

and install new ways of getting

the message out. This stunning

shot of the #MaskupCats message

at the W.T. Young Library was

taken by the UK Photo team using

their drone and made possible by

the talented work of UK Athletics

in partnership with UK Grounds.

Our teams also installed 15 large

banners in prominent locations

across campus. Masks Up Cats!
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